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From:   
Sent: Tuesday, 8 December 2020 6:08 PM 
To: DPE PSVC Illawarra Mailbox <illawarra@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Feedback on Plan 
 
Hi, 
 
I would like to see a continuous trail from Bundeena to Berry, over the top of the escarpment. This would connect 
roughly 100kms of park lang. I am an avid trail runner along with many others in the Illawarra and this would go a 
long way to supporting a healthy outdoor activity for individuals and families.  
 
Regards, 

 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 




